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MARION TOWNSHIP — The Marion Township Trustees held their regular scheduled meeting
on Monday at the Marion Township Office with the following members present, Joseph
Youngpeter, Howard Violet and Jerry Gilden.

  

The purpose of the meeting was to pay bills and conduct ongoing business. The minutes of the
previous meeting were read and approved as read. The trustees then reviewed the bills and
gave approval for 17 checks totaling $25,522.55.

  

      Road Foreman Elwer advised the trustees the visibility issue on the southwest corner of
Southworth and Landeck roads has been resolved.

  

Fiscal Officer Kimmet gave the trustees the Fund Status and Bank Reconciliation reports for
Oct. 31 to review and sign.

  

A Blank Certificate for the General Exp. Account needed signed.

  

A resolution to appropriate monies in the General Fund due to the Moving Forward Grant was
made by Trustee Violet and seconded by Trustee Gilden.

  

A resolution to transfer monies from within the General Acct. was made by Trustee Violet and
seconded by Trustee Gilden both resolution are in the resolution section and are part of these
minutes. There being no further business a motion to adjourn by Trustee Violet was seconded
by Trustee Gilden and passed unanimously.
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